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SCHEDULE OF EVENTS FOR DECEMBER 2020 

DATE EVENT    

12/01/2020, Tues CHOC Meeting 7:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

12/01/2020, Tues Rosary 1:30 PM – Day Chapel 

12/03/2020, Thurs Mass & Council Meeting 7:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

12/10/2020, Thurs Assembly Meeting 7:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

12/13/2020, Sun Wrapping Party Christopher Hall 

12/15/2020, Tues Rosary 1:30 PM – Day Chapel 

12/16/2020, Wed Chapter Meeting 

7:00 PM – New Braunfels Council 

4183, 111 Landa St,                

New Braunfels, Texas 78130 

12/17/2020, Thurs Council Business Meeting 7:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

12/22/2020, Tues Rosary 1:30 PM – Day Chapel 

12/29/2020, Tues Rosary 1:30 PM – Day Chapel 
 

 



 

****************************************************** 
WHEELCHAIR MISSION 

 

  In communication with Sisters Michele O’Brien and Michele Reinarz of the 
Christus Santa Rosa Children’s Hospital, SK PGK Jon Klauenberg found out that the 
hospital was in the need of 25 wheelchairs of various sizes. Based on this need, 26 
wheelchairs were delivered to the hospital on Monday, November 16.   
 

 Following are photographs of our Knights and some therapists from the 
hospital, incluiding sisters Michele O’Brian and Michele Reinarz with a number of 
boxed wheelchairs.  

 

 

 



 

 

               

 

Sister Michele O’Brian 

PGK SK Ysau Flores  

GK Bill Faucher                                      
with a prospective Knight 



 

****************************************************** 
CHURCH NEW VIDEO SYSTEM 

In addition to the wheelchair support in November, several Knights assisted 
in establishing a video system for the church. An anonymous donor purchased the 
cameras and computer. Brother SK Gary Richmond was asked to help with devising 
a list of network needs to link the cameras and the computer and the sound board. 
1000ft of Cat 6 internet cables was laid into the church in the ceiling and crawl 
spaces to make this happen. Brother Knights SK Sal Scalia, SK Gerald Gaenslen, 
John Goetz, SK Gary Adams, and SK Leo Forget assisted with this installation and 
made this a reality. Soon to be connected will be the camera in the day chapel and 
possibly one in the Adoration chapel. 

 
 
 

HERE’S THE WHOLE GANG 



****************************************************** 
CHICKEN BBQ  

 

 As included in the November Newsletter, our Knights performed a very high 
performing work on October 3 and 4 (Saturday and Sunday) in producing a large 
number of barbequed chickens in order to obtain funds for college tuitions. This 
event was quite a success in that it acquired $3,000.  
 

 We plan to have another Chicken BBQ in February with the objective of 
obtaining more funds for college tuitions and to support our seminarians. 
Tentative date is the 7th of February for sales. 
 

 To support February Chicken BBQ sales we will be thinking about your 
favorite Pinto Bean recipe. In January we may have a bean cook off to determine 
the recipe to be used in February.     

 


